Messrs. Cammell Laird & Co's Yard No.1054, oill tanker

building under the Emergency S.B.Programme

(s, & M.Lc.aéaﬁnlu\)

It is submitted the Liverpool Surveyors be informed that
the statement of modifications to this vessel, forwarded with
their letter, has been examined. It is considered that the
Surveyors need not concern themselves with the fitting of the
verious items mentioned in the statement, but should confine

themselves to seeing that, in carrying out these modifications,

nothing is done to the structure of the,ship to which they would




